
 

FREE COMMUNITY EVENT ON ONLINE SAFETY AND MEDIA LITERACY 
Wednesday 30TH APRIL - 4:30 – 5:45pm 

at GREENWOOD ACADEMY, CASTLE VALE 
 

Loudmouth Education and Training is a Brimingham based theatre in education company. We have been creating and 

delivering safeguarding programmes in schools for over 30 years.  

Screen Time is Loudmouth’s brand-new programme on online safety and media literacy for 10 – 13 year olds. This 

programme has been commissioned by Ofcom and is now touring in schools across East Birmingham. 

You are invited to come and see Screen Time for FREE at Greenwood Academy in Castle Vale on Wednesday 30th 

April at 4.30-5.45 pm. 

Loudmouth is inviting the local community and interested schools and funders to see this new drama and workshop. It 

will be a useful event for any parents of children and young people in East Birmingham, teachers, support workers, 

commissioners or anyone who would like to learn more about Screen Time. You may even pick up some great tips and 

ideas on online safety and respect and how to spot unreliable content online (mis and disinformation). 

This event is recommended for adults only as it is a showcase event. 

The event will take place in the hall at Greenwood Academy, 175 Farnborough Road, B35 7NL, at 4:30 – 5:45pm on 

Wednesday 30th April.  Refreshments will be provided.  

If you would like to attend, please sign up by emailing caroline@loudmouth.co.uk and remember to pop the date in 

your diary. We look forward to seeing you there! 
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